## Senior Pastor's Community Letter: Happy 59th Day of All True Things

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) June 11, 2021



Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

Happy 59th Day of All True Things and 67th Foundation of Family Federation for World Peace and Unification!

We have another opportunity to attend our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents by joining in the celebration of the above mentioned Holy Days. We can attend as a church interactively at 5:30 PM, Saturday, June 12, 2021 in Ballard. I hope your family can come. In case you can't, please join with your family from your home.

Our Ballard work parties continue, it will be from 9:00 am, Saturday, June 12. You can join for the whole day or for just a few hours either in the morning or in the afternoon.

Peace and Blessing event last Saturday was a success. I was informed that 2 guests from the attendees from our community registered for Noah Ross's webinar. This Saturday, June 12 at 3:00 pm there will be a replay of the Peace and Blessing Festival. Please invite your family, friends and acquaintances. Just go to <a href="mailto:peacestartswithme.com">peacestartswithme.com</a>, there is no need to register.

Graduation season is here and we have the tradition of honoring our graduates in our community. If you have a family member who is graduating, please send me their names so we can prepare a gift for them and also recognize them during our Sunday Service announcement on June 20, 2021.

I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support in our ministry and projects. I pray for everyone's health and may we all be able to realize God's will and desire for our family, community and the world.

God bless!

Sincerely,

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@gmail.com